Why not lower our taxes by $20million?

The county supervisors were not elected to be financial investors. If even one voter doesn’t want their hard-earned tax money gambled on a private venture whose profits will go to private investors, the county supervisors should not be able to risk that tax money.


If the supervisors think they have $20million to risk losing, than I say they should lower our taxes by $20million instead.


Our taxes already subsidize corn. Our taxes subsidize ethanol, too. Why should we then have to subsidize a private industrial venture which already benefits from our tax dollars?


If we actually have any extra tax money, I would just as soon it went for school buildings, educational costs and the like.


I will be voting “no” on December 11.

